TOWN OF HANNIBAL
Planning Board Meeting
February 1, 2024

Planning Board Members Present: Joseph Melita, Nancy Adamy,
Brandon Scruton, Anthony Murabito, Carrie Deloff, David Scott

Secretary: Shelly Stanton,

Absent: Chairman Ronald Greenleaf - Excused

Public Attendees: None

Meeting called to order at 6:50 pm by Joseph Melita.

Joseph Melita began by reading the by-laws concerning the election of
officers. It was stated that there needs to be a Vice-Chairman, and that
one needed to be elected. Joseph Melita was self-nominated. All board
members were in favor.

At 7:03, the official meeting began.

The Pledge of Allegiance was said by all.

Roll call was taken.

Reading and approval of January 4, 2023, minutes. A motion to accept
the minutes by Anthony Murabito, 2" by Brandon Scruton, all in favor.

Communications — Chairman Greenleaf left instructions for the board
members to read the provided training material on variances, and take
the quiz at the end.

Vice-Chairman Melita stated that we could either take them home, or
do them as a group. It was decided by all to go over the training



material together. The board completed the training and the quizzes
were collected for record.

New Business — None
Date of the next meeting will be March 7, 2024, at 7:00PM.

At 7:32, a motion to adjourn was made by Anthony Murabito, 2" by
Brandon Scruton, all in favor.

Respectfully submitted,

Shelly Stanton
Planning Board Secretary



